13 May 2019



CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position as a high school social studies teacher at Celina Schools. My resignation will take effect at the end of my current contract.

I want to thank you for the opportunity to teach in your district this past year. I found the community to be kind and welcoming, the school to be professional and responsible, and the department to be passionate about their work. Please keep my resume on file in case an opportunity to return arises in the future.

Sincerely,

Adam Steinbrunner

alle Stimm